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Motivation letter for the LYMEC Bureau - Ellinor Juth

Dear liberal friends,

I am running for the LYMEC Bureau as a Bureau member at the spring
congress in Prague. | have been an active member of LYMEC for several years now.
| have taken part in congresses, where | have tirelessly advocated for liberal values.
| have been actively participating in digital assemblies and | was involved in the
working group for civil and minority rights where we contributed to LYMEC
policies and created low-threshold online activities. | have also had the honour of
being elected as a LYMEC delegate for the ALDE congress twice which has given
me the opportunity to expand my European network and promote young, liberal
values in ALDE . And | have truly enjoyed every minute of it. That is why | believe
that the Bureau should be the next step for me. | believe that | have the
experience that it takes to be a Bureau member, the Bureau is where | can
contribute the most to LYMEC and at the same time | am excited to learn from
the experience.

I want to work for: a more visible political coommunication, political engagement
and a regular and clear course of action. | believe that LYMEC should be
transparent towards the member organisations, receptive to their wishes and
take action on topical political events that concerns the membership as well as
working for LYMEC policy to turn into reality.

I have a long experience in my member organisation Svensk Ungdom (Swedish
Youth of Finland), where | am the chair of the international committee, and
proven that | am dedicated and committed to my work and to what | believe in.
And | believe in LYMEC and our common political agenda and goals. That is why |
am eager and motivated and why | want to be a part of developing LYMEC as
an organisation together with the member organisations.

Hopefully you like my ideas and see me as a good and trustworthy candidate for
the next bureau. If you decide to put your trust in me | will work as a teamplayer
in order to achieve our common liberal values and goals.

Thank you for your time and consideration,
Best Regards,

Ellinor Juth,
Chair of the International Committee of Svensk Ungdom



